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Full Text

The Forum recommends that the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner
for Human Rights, in conjunction with the Forum, convene an international
workshop, with the participation of United Nations agencies and indigenous
experts, on indigenous peoples and the human rights to health and culturally
appropriate health care.
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